Request for Withdrawal

	NPRR Number
	1191
	NPRR Title
	Registration, Interconnection, and Operation of Customers with Large Loads; Information Required of Customers with Loads 25 MW or Greater

	
	

	Date
	May 28, 2024

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Bill Blevins

	Company
	Bill.Blevins@ercot.com

	E-mail Address
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-6691

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable



	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


Based on discussions at the Large Flexible Load Task Force (LFLTF), ERCOT will be posting a new Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) and a new Planning Guide Revision Request (PGRR)  with changes to address Large Loads.  These changes were outlined by ERCOT at the April 1, 2024 meeting of the LFLTF.  The new NPRR will replace this NPRR1191.  Therefore, ERCOT formally withdraws NPRR1191.
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